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DGP held a meeting with Members of Odisha State Branch of

Indian MedicalAssociation today on 25.04.2020 Past President Dr. P.C.

Mohapatra, State President Dr. Nivedita Pani, State Secretary Dr. Braja

Kishore Dash along u/ith other-members of IMA Odisha Branch

attended the meeting.

The meeting was held to workout necessary measures to ensure

adequate protection to doctors and health-care professionals, front

line workers and to prevent any incidents of violence against them,

DGP reiterated Odisha Police's commitment to safetv and secufitv

of Doctors and Health-care professionals working in the field. The

members appreciated the good work of Police during the Lockdown

and the co operation extended to doctors and health-care

professionals. They requested for prompt action against the culprits

who perpetrated such violence. They requested for co-ordination at the

District level among Ss.P and Office Bearers of IMA District Branch. They

also requested for extension of arrangements in post COVID scenario as
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AOGP (law & Order) also atrended the meering.
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